
SPO ALERT: Award of Uniform Rental and Laundry Services

SPO ALERT

DATE:     July 26, 2018

TO:          State Agencies and Cooperative Members

FROM:    State Procurement Office

RE:          Award of Uniform Rental and Laundry Services 

The State Procurement Office has awarded the following Contracts for Uniform Rental and 
Laundry Services:

ADSPO18-208350 Unifirst Corporation

Description of Services

These contracts replace the contracts below:

ADSPO18-201364 Unifirst
ADSPO18-201452 Cintas

Transition Process
The current contracts expire on October 2nd, 2018 (Unifirst) and November 18th, 2018 (Cintas).   
The new contract is effective October 3rd.  


